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Capitol Campaign—Launching 

Summit Community Center 

We are reaching for new heights in 2022 and 

continuing to push forward with our Capital 

Campaign goal of raising $3 million this calendar 

year. These funds will allow us to create a purpose-

built center, hire core staff, and ensure equity and 

accessibility for memberships as we open our doors 

in Fall 2022. We are extraordinarily thankful to 

everyone who supported our initial outreach last 

year, and we continue to reach out to a growing 

circle of donors and seeking private and public grant 

dollars to help us reach our year 2 goal ($3 million) 

in our Capital Campaign. 

 

Programming & Partnerships 

We continue to outline what our initial offerings of 

programming and activities will look like at the SCC in 

Fall 2022. Our Programming and Partnership 

Committee has identified an initial list of offerings that 

speak to our four pillars of Recreation, Education, 

Community, and Growth.  

We have also curated an initial list of community 

partners that speak to our founding principle of 

celebrating these young adults as unique individuals 

and recognizing the value and contributions they bring 

to their SCC community and the community at large by 

fully integrating our members into the local community 

and enjoying activities that further increase their quality 

of life.  

 

"A new community 

center being planned 

for Capitol Hill 

Station will create 

new resources and 

new connections for 

an important and 

growing part of the 

city”. 

   -Capitol Hill Blog 

January 2022 
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SHARE YOUR IDEAS! 
Are you a young adult or a family member of a young adult looking to join the Summit 

Community Center? Send us a message and tell us what classes, activities, and clubs 

you would like to experience!  We also want to hear about any special talents or skills 

you may be interested in sharing with other community members!  

 

Email: info@summitcommunitycenter.org   Instagram    Facebook 

Happy New Year! 
The SCC experienced such great support in 2021! 

After our initial kick-off with our Board of Directors 

and Advisory Board, we held a community 

fundraising event at The Refind, participated in our 

first Giving Tuesday event, we were featured in a 

local Capitol Hill Blog article, signed an LOI at 

Capitol Hill Station and ended the year with an 

outpouring of support from both individuals and 

community partners, raising approximately $1.3 

million in year one. 

https://www.capitolhillseattle.com/2022/01/community-center-for-neurodiverse-young-adults-joins-plans-for-capitol-hill-station/
mailto:info@summitcommunitycenter.org
https://instagram.com/summitcommunitycenter
https://www.facebook.com/SummitCommunityCenter

